
 

E. Capitol Expy & Tully Rd Businesses, 

Solcom Inc is working to relocate Verizon’s 

Fiber Optic cable in the area to help with the 

VTA’s upcoming project. Our work is scheduled 

to start on or around 10/05/21.  We expect to 

be completed by 10/06/21. Our work hours are 

9:00am to 3:00pm. All driveway and sidewalks 

will remain accessible during our work. Our 

work is located at the southeast corner of Tully 

Rd & E. Capitol Expy. We are working under 

the Santa Clara County Permit # ENC21-0681 

For any questions or concerns, please contact 

Clay MacKinney at 510-754-0614 or email at 

claym@solcom.us 


